Pearl Harbor Day Remembrance 2018

The Pearl Harbor Day Remembrance was held on 8 Dec, 2018 at the Virginia War Memorial.
After last years snowed-out day, the Navy League-led event had cold temperatures but sunshine.
Our keynote speaker was Steven Combs, Deputy Commissioner of the Virginia Department of
Veterans Services. Other volunteers included the color guard, wreath bearers representing
organizations, a bagpiper, a soloist, uniformed sailors saluting and ringing a ships bell, a bugler
playing taps and a rifle honor guard. This annual Remembrance honors those Virginians who
gave their lives for us at Pearl Harbor. Lest they Be Forgotten.




